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To,

Lena Hudson

Managing Director,
Caffman Electronics

Boston

22 February 2012
Dear Ms. Hudson,

This is in reference to our telephonic conversation about your project proposal. 
For your perusal I am herewith attaching a sales proposal which has all the details on our proposal.
This package is very apt to all companies, especially those like Caffman Electronics, who want a well-written and persuasive sales proposal at a decent price. It is also ideal for small enterprises that look forward to develop their own sales proposals, but need a well-structured sales proposal as a place to start.

I will contact you in a few days to answer any questions that you may have. Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further doubts or clarifications. I will look forward to work with you. 
Thanking You,

Yours truly,
Sean Peterson

Boston
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